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        Unapproved Minutes 
Gettysburg, South Dakota 

May 11, 2022 
 

Pursuant to the due call and notice thereof, the City Council met in special session on May 11, 2022, at 
12:00PM at the City Finance Office in Gettysburg, SD.  Those present were Philip Nagel, Michael Fischer, 
Fran VanBockel, Eric Ellwanger, and Seth Warner.  Also present were Greg Gerber, Maintenance 
Supervisor, Sheila Schatz, Finance Officer, and Maria Mogard, Deputy Finance Officer.  Special meeting 
was mostly in Executive Session for personnel, therefore, not via Zoom as usual.  
 
President Nagel called the special council meeting to order at 12:00PM.  Moved by Fischer, Ellwanger 
seconded, to go into Executive Session for personnel (deputy, maintenance & pool) at 12:06PM.  All 
members present voted Aye.  Motion carried.  Council reconvened at 12:50PM.  
 
Moved by Nagel, Ellwanger seconded, to hire Kaylee Broker for the new Deputy Finance Officer position 
with starting wages at $18.50 per hour with a tentative start date of Monday, May 16, 2022.  All members 
present voted Aye.  Motion carried.  
 

• Correspondence: None. 
 
Round Table:  Fischer stated it needs to be in the minutes that he received a phone call from Sheriff 
Hamburger about conversation that was put in the last set of minutes from the May 2, 2022, council 
meeting.  Sheriff Hamburger wasn’t here at that meeting to say anything different, but he hasn’t been 
through (6) deputies.  It’s more like (3), I believe, so I would just like to have that put in the minutes.  
Fischer also shared that the volunteer work that was done to prepare for the Gettysburg Citywide Cleanup 
was great and a success.   They were able to help out approximately (5) homes and then cleaned up the 
parks and courthouse, etc.  Fischer wanted to say thank you to the Gettysburg middle schoolers and the 
senior class of 2022 for that.  Schatz just wanted to congratulate each of the 2022 graduates of Gettysburg 
High School in their upcoming graduation and wish them all the best of luck in their future endeavors.   
 
Moved by Fischer, Ellwanger seconded, to adjourn meeting at 12:52PM.  All members present voted Aye.  
Motion carried. 
 
Attest:   Witness 
 
     
Sheila K. Schatz, Finance Officer  Bill Wuttke, Mayor 
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